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Dear health care committee, I am writing to oppose bill 3063. I do not believe the government
has a right to mandate medical procedures especially when there is a risk of injury or death.
The vaccine insert clearly states the adverse reactions that can occur. The vaccine court has
paid out billions for injury and death. It has also been estimated less than 10% of vaccine
injury and death is ever reported.

We need better science on vaccine safety. We need HHS to do the safety studies they were supposed to do when
Congress removed liability from vaccine manufacturers in 1986. We need a vaccinated vs unvaccinated study.

Oregon has high vaccine rates as it is. We do not need this bill. Every Oregon child has a right to an education
and this bill violates that right.

Please respect a parent's right to choose. No one is more concerned about my children's health than me and their
father. | personally have an autoimmune disease and my out of State specialist agrees my children should not be
vaccinated especially after my oldest suffered a minor vaccine injury. In Oregon we do not qualify for a medical
exemption with the strict guidelines OHA has in place. My children deserve an education!

Thank you for considering my plea to protect medical freedom! Beth Schultz, Roseburg, Oregon
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